## Dear Parents and carers,



Only a week and a half left before our first half term is complete- where has the time gone? You may find children are getting more tired as the weeks progress, this is perfectly normal because we have been incredibly busy in our first 7 weeks,

### This week

This week we have been talking about real life superheroes, including the emergency services and armed forces. We discussed the special superpowers people in our own family have and also thought about what we would like to do when we grow up. We had a special visit from Nurse Gowen, who talked to us all about her role in the NHS and let us use some of the important instruments she uses in her job. In maths, the children have been learning about making comparisons relating to length and size.

#### Next week

We will be going on a villain hunt, including a dress up day (letter to follow). We will be using the book 'We're Going on a Bear Hunt' but creating our own version based on what we do and see when we go on our own

adventure. In maths, children will be continuing, copying and creating their own repeating patterns. We will also be looking at superhero costumes and

making our own superhero cape.

#### Best wishes

# The Hedgehog

Team



